
Parent support on safeguarding:

World Book Day is on the 7th and
8th of March 2024.

Red Nose day is on Friday 15th
March 2024.

The last day at pre-school before
the Easter Break is Thursday

28th March 2024.

https://www.safeguardingcompany.com/media/5q0jqcsz/eyfs-parentsafeguarding-poster-1.pdf/

Safeguarding is everyone’s business. This is a resource that you may find useful. If you notice anything that worries you or you need
any support please feel free to get in touch with one of the team and we will do our best to support you and your families.

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on the 7th and 8th of March
2024 in order to ensure all children have the chance to take part.  We will be
doing lots of fun activities to celebrate.
All children are invited to dress up as their favourite book character.  We
have some costumes at the pre-school if your child wishes to use one of
ours.
We would also like the children to bring in their favourite book to share with
their friends. Please ensure that these are labelled so that we can return
them to you.
We are super excited to announce that we are also having a competition.  We
would like you to send in a photo of your child reading a book in an unusual
place and send it in to us.  We will display all the photos and choose a
winner.

Key Dates

NEWSLETTER 

This half term has certainly been a busy one
for our Little Bear Cubs, we have welcomed
new friends to the pre-school, we have
celebrated Valentine’s day, Chinese New Year
and have taken a quick visit to space to find
out about the planets. Our Little Bear Cubs
have made their own planets and have been
busy learning a range of songs and dances
about space.

As part of our next journey we will be
welcoming Peter Rabbit to the pre-school to
celebrate Easter.We will be going on an Easter
egg hunt, visiting our local church, learning
about the Easter story and having lots of fun
while learning.

Please ensure that your child arrives at pre-school at
their allocated time and are collected at the time agreed. 

Thank you for your understanding.

February  2024 

The month of February   

Arrivals and Collection 
Reminders

World Book Day
Red Nose Day

Last year we raised over £400.00
for Red Nose Day and would like
to see if we can reach the same

amount if not more.
We will be selling some Easter

treats and also be having a raffle
to support this wonderful cause.
Our Easter egg treat tins will be
on sale for £5.00 each and our
raffle tickets will be 50p each.
Please help us raise as much

money as possible.


